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30th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 trip to Museum of English Rural Life 
 
Year 6 will be going on a trip to Museum of English Rural Life on Wednesday 15th 
November 2023. We will be taking part in a hands-on history session entitled ‘Evacuee 
Experience in the Countryside’.  This session provides a fun, interactive session to the 
study of World War Two using replica objects from this period. This trip will cover a key 
aspect of our history curriculum for this half term.  We will also have an opportunity to visit 
the rest of the museum. 
 
The cost for entry to the museum, the session and the coach will be £11 per child.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9am and will return before the end of the school day. 
 
Your child will need to bring a named packed lunch with a drink and wear school uniform.   
 
The coach journey will take approximately 20 minutes so please make sure any child prone 
to travel sickness is given a travel sickness tablet before leaving home. 
 
Please complete the on-line permission and payment via the school Gateway App or by 
clicking this link www.schoolgateway.com by Monday 13th November 2023. If you have any 
questions, then please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms Harris and Mrs Hanfi 
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